Northern Steamship Co. March 11,1899

Hill to W. C. Farrington, carbon

The letter is addressed to Farrington,Vice
Pres. Northern Steamship Co, Buffalo, but it
is clearly intended for the supt. of the line,

Criticism of repairs and other expenses of the
steamship line. It is not aiding but hamperin
the railroad system.
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